
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: David Bertioli; Soraya Bertioli
Subject: Fwd: peanuts at ICRISAT
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2015 9:01:04 AM

FYI. They also said that Hari is being forced to take retirement shortly, so it may be a moot 
point in a bit.

scott

Begin forwarded message:

From: Hannes Dempewolf <hannes.dempewolf@croptrust.org>
Subject: peanuts at ICRISAT
Date: August 7, 2015 at 7:23:17 AM EDT
To: Scott Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu>

Hi Scott,

I just had a chat with Paula about your ICRISAT peanut story. She wasn't exactly 
surprised and agreed that this is not acceptable. She is suggesting you send a 
message to her (paula.bramel@croptrust.org) and Charlotte Lusty 
(charlotte.lusty@croptrust.org the CRP coordinator at the Trust), basically 
expressing your surprise at the way this is being handled at ICRISAT and 
'innocently' wondering whether this is a common practice across the CGIAR 
genebanks... Hopefully this would prompt some action on our part! You may also 
want to copy Peter into it and me if you want.

Cheers,
Hannes

---
Hannes Dempewolf
Scientist and Project Manager
Global Crop Diversity Trust
Platz der Vereinten Nationen 7
53113 Bonn, Germany
Office: +49 228 85427 115
Mobile: +49 171 1839227
www.croptrust.org

Securing our Food, Forever
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